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I really don't want this happening in SE Portland or anywhere but historically outer SE 

Portland has been undeserved so it's hard not to look at this as environmental 

classism and racism.  

We are tired of of these constant  upgrades from utility companies that the already 

overburdened citizens didn’t ask for but have to pay while the shareholders get 

wealthier.  

Needing heat is a human right. This company is profiting off of a human need that 

cannot be avoided. This company ought to be publicly owned. If they are proposing 

to do unasked for costly upgrades it shows the money grab contempt they have for 

their customers.  


